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Rule Change Type Effective Date Draft Received Board Action

Standard 12/1/2025 1/31/2025

Rule Change Intent

This rule change is necessary to align the PFHA rulebook and Federation PF chapter. PFHA has removed the section for International Fino, due to many 
Paso Fino competitions using the word "International" in their competition title to attract more international exhibitors from out of the country to attend the 
competition. With the current rule section of International Fino, competitions that use the word "international" in their competition name would be required to 
operate under the international fino rules and procedures and many of these competitions were not in favor of this. PFHA's Board of Directors discussed the 
feedback they were receiving from competition managers and made the decision to remove the international fino section of rules and requirements from the 
rulebook. 
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